
 
 
Summer 2018. 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

If you wish your child to have milk during the Summer Term please pay £7.00 at the 

school office NO LATER THAN Thursday 26th April. Once all the payments and slips 

have been received we will place the order with the dairy and hopefully delivery will start 

Monday 30th April. 

 

We are no longer able to take cash payments at the school office, payments for milk can 

be made with a debit/credit card at the school office or through PayPal on the school 

website, if you need a login for the website please contact the school office. All milk is 

semi skimmed and contains fluoride, occasionally the dairies will deliver plain milk, if the 

supply of fluoride is low.   

 

Milk slips and payments WILL NOT be accepted after Thursday 26th April and your 

child will be unable to have milk during the Summer Term. 

 

Milk is free for children entitled to free school meals (Not Universal Free School Meals), 

if you would like your child to receive free milk please return the slip below without 

payment.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Norbury 
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MILK ORDER SLIP 
Summer 2018 

 
Child’s Name   _____________________________________  Class   _________________ 
 
I would like my child to have Milk that may contain fluoride.  
 
 
Signed   _____________________________________  Date  ___________ 


